
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Adam Rankin <AGRankin@hollandhart.com> 
Thursday, May 08, 2014 8:57 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Re: Hearing 

Yes. We are ok with the continuance. 

Adam G. Rankin 
Holland & Hart LLP 

On May 8, 2014, at 8:53 AM, "Davidson, Florene, EMNRD" <florene.davidson@state.nm,us> wrote: 

Good morning, Adam. Gabe has requested a continuance of Case 15127 scheduled for hearing before 
the Commission on May 22. I just need to get confirmation that you are agreeable to the 
continuance. If you are, the case will be continued to the June 19, 2014 Commission hearing. 

Thank you. 
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